Worship Order

535 The Glory-Land Way
Welcome & Announcements

Prayer

376 He Paid A Debt
The Lord’s Supper
Offering

794 Unto Thee, O Lord
23 Our God, He Is Alive
Scripture Reading

Sermon

867 To Canaan's Land I'm on My Way
Closing

957 This World Is Not My Home

Contact Information
Office

740.695.3268
stcchurch@sbcglobal.net

Address

PO Box 308
47694 Reservoir Road
St. Clairsville, Ohio 43950

Shepherds
Jeff Bigler......... 740.827.3113
Dennie Green.....740.695.0079
Rob Miller.......... 740.310.9880
Jerry Moore....... 304.639.4720

Deacons
Jason Baker...... 740.579.2020
Physical Facilities

Darin Clark...... 740.695.1343
Benevolence, Physical Facilities
& Worship

Randy Gallagher.740.312.0500
Benevolence & Finance

Tony Johnson.....740.391.0083
Physical Facilities & Youth

Jamie Judge....... 740.526.0392
Education, Physical Facilities

Scott McDiffitt....740.359.7656
Education & Youth

Tim McKeen....... 304.270.8250
Education, Finance, Youth

Mike Slatt........... 740.695.9929
Benevolence, Finance
& Physical Facilities

Family Newsletter

Thanks for joining us!

Worship Gatherings
Sunday — 10am

Gathering Times

Bible Classes for all ages
Sunday — 9am
Wednesday — 7pm

Records
for the week of June 30, 2019
Sunday Bible Class 104
Sunday AM Worship 196
Sunday PM Worship 76
Wednesday ' . 86
Contribution $5228

wifi password: stcfamily
website: stcchurch.org
Find us on Facebook!

// July 7, 2019




\Welcome!

To our guests:

We are so glad to have you with us today,
and we hope you feel the same way! Our hope
and prayer is that you will be both encouraged
and challenged in your faith & your seeking.

If you are looking for a church home, we would
love to have you join us as we seek God and
strive to follow Jesus. If you have any questions,

Nursery Available
We have a nursery
available for ages 0-2,
and a training room, If
you are a parent or
caregiver, feel free to
make use of them!

please don’t hesitate to ask someone. We would love to study with you about
God and ;C.-‘;od’s‘purpase for us. .
are just visiting in the 2

~ lfyouare a this weskend, we hope you will enjoy your

» Prayer Requests & Updates

New requests and updates: Cynthia Dennis (Doni Zoladz's mom) has been
diagnosed with pancreatic cancer. Kolin Dennis (Kay Sowinski's cousin) is home
from Cleveland Clinic Children's Hosptial and is doing better. Cindy Goff is now
home recovering from her hip surgery and doing therapy. Paul Huffman is now
home and feeling better. Nancy Stonebraker had outpatient surgery this past
week on her tear duct and is now home recovering. Karen Thomas had surgery
this past week. The surgeons took out two lymph nodes and everything looks
good. Darla Yazombek's friend Shirley is requesting prayers for her
granddaughter Jessica. Jessica just had a baby and was rushed to the ER last
Saturday with hemorrhaging.

On-going prayers needed: Laken Bailey (Skip & Linda Gooch's grandson),
Marge Bailey (Greg Vicker's Mom), Eva Craft, Louise Craft, Bob Digiandomenico,
Carol Frye, Randy Gallagher, Dorothy Heil, Wayne Henthorn, Donna Hirauk, Ty
Kildow (a friend of Sally McDiffitt) Bunky Loy, Charles & Peg Lucas, Donna
Morris, Charlotte Patton, Wayne Patton, Ernie Pyatt, Joyce Stimpert, Karen
Thomas, Helen Wallace, Sue Wirsing & Jim Yontz.

In the Military: Isaac Gaston, Joseph Glenn (friend of Janet Lallathin), C.J.
Harding (Terry Fitch’s step-son), Jason Harris (Bill & Pat Rice’s son-in-law),
Jayden Harris (Bill & Pat Rice's grandson) & Joey Stenger (Joe & Karen’s son).

Our Shut-ins: Sam & Delores Burkhart, Carolyn Campbell, Bill & Sue Daley,
Joyce Orzolek, John Patton, Pearl Roy & Marlene Trisolene.

»> News & Information

Preaching Candidate Today
Tony Tarole, a potential preaching
candidate for the preaching position,
will be teaching and preaching with us
today. Let's help make him and his
family feel welcome!

Preaching Candidate Next Week
Jim Haught Jr., a potential preaching
candidate for the preaching position,
will be teaching and preaching with us
next Sunday July 14th.

Fellowship Meal
We will have our monthly fellowship
meal after morning services this
morning to celebrate all birthdays and
anniversaries in July. All care groups
are asked to help with set up and clean
up.
Vbs Helper Sign Up

There is a VBS Helper sign up list on
the bulletin board. We will be needing
plenty of help to make VBS a success!
Please sign the list in the area(s) where
you can help!

*VBS this year will be August 4th-7th

from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm.*

Sympathy
We extend our sympathy to the family
of Greg Voscavitch. He passed away
on June 30th. Please keep his family in
your prayers.

Sympathy
We extend our sympathy to the family
of Nancy Hendershot. Nancy is Kay
Sowinski's cousin. She passed this
past week. Please keep her family in
your prayers.

Sunshine Basket
The church has started a sunshine
basket for Louise Craft. You can place
your items in the basket in the lobby.

Teen Devo
The next Teen Devo of the year will be
Thursday July 18th hosted by the
Cannon's from 7 pm to 9 pm. If you
are a teen, please make plans to
attend!

Wednesday Night Classes
On Wednesday nights, we offer classes
for all ages at 7pm. The adulis are
studying the Gospel of John for our
Summer Series.
7/10 Raising of Lazarus

John 11:1-45 (Jerry Moore)

If you haven’t already, make plans to
join us on Wednesday evenings!

Hearing Assistance Devices
We have hearing assistance devices
available for those that may need them.
If you are in need of assistance, please
see an Usher.

Camp Concern
Camp Concern begins this week.
Please keep all campers, counselors
and all who are involved with camp in
your prayers!

Connection Cards
If you are visiting with us today, we would love
to get connected! There are connection cards
in the back of the pews. Would you fill one out
and place it in the offering tray or give it to one
of our leaders?




